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The Portage Health Foundation is a 501(c)3 charitable organization that receives and contributes 

charitable donations, which support the health needs of the community through enhanced 

philanthropy and community collaboration throughout Baraga, Houghton, Keweenaw, and 

Ontonagon counties. 
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[Hancock, MI] The Portage Health Foundation is hosting a grant writing workshop for the four-

county non-profits to help gain a better understanding of PHF’s grant applications, the application 

process, and key points to keep in mind when thinking about submitting an applications for funding. 

The Portage Health Foundation wants to support the non-profits in their application submissions 

and provide them with the best understanding of how to best and most easily apply when going 

through the application process. The Portage Health Foundation staff will be holding session in 

Baraga, Ontonagon and Houghton County. All workshops will be held on Wednesday November 1, 

2017, their individual locations and times are as follows: 

Baraga County, Lakeside Inn Conference Room 10:00 am ET 

Ontonagon County, Ontonagon Village Office Conference Room 1:00 pm ET 

Houghton County, Portage Health Foundation Office 4:00 pm ET 

 

These sessions are FREE and OPEN to the public.  RSVP is not required but appreciated. To do so, please 

call the Portage Health Foundation office at 906.523.5920 or email info@phfgive.org.  
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